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July 20, 2023 
 
 
RE:   Adoption of Aqua WSC Board Resolution to 

Suspend Actions Related to Feasibility Studies 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
On July 17, 2023, at a special-called meeting of the Aqua Water Supply Corporation’s Board of Directors, 
the Board unanimously passed a resolution temporarily suspending the acceptance of applications for 
feasibility studies and consideration of feasibility studies for the provision of water service to new 
development projects pending the completion of an independent water system audit now in progress. 
 
The water system audit is scheduled to be completed by November 2023, at which time the Board will 
reconsider its decision to suspend applications for, and consideration of, feasibility studies.  
 
Upon termination of the suspension, applications for feasibility studies currently pending with Aqua will 
be processed in the order received, starting with reevaluations of completed feasibility studies which have 
not expired prior to July 17, 2023.  
 
All resolutions previously adopted by the Board recognizing the feasibility of providing water service to 
a specific development and authorizing the General Manager to negotiate and execute a contract 
remain in effect. 
 
Please visit our website at www.aquawsc.com where you can subscribe to email updates and view the full 
resolution. If you have not yet submitted an application for a feasibility study, but intend to upon 
termination of the suspension, please add yourself to the queue available on our website. 
 

For inquiries, please email development@aquawsc.com for the fastest response. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
  
 
Dacy Cameron, P.E. 
Interim General Manager 
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